Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan'’s
SARDAR PATEL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Munshi nagar, Andheri(W), Mumbai — 400 058.

Date:-11/07/2013

NOTICE

All First Year Engineering students(Computer Engg,
Information Technology, Electronics, Electronics &
Telecommunication Engg) admitted in the academic
year 2013 - 14 are hereby informed to note that the
orientation programme scheduled on 17t July 2013
has been postponed. The orientation is rescheduled
on 22nd July 2013 at 10.30 am. in S. P. Jain

Auditorium.

The classes will commence on 220d July 2013 from

2.00 p.m. onwards.

PRINCIPAL



